
From: BJ Yeo  
Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2017 1:00 PM 
To: Webmaster DOL 
Subject: I oppose the Delay of the Fiduciary Rule 
 
Bernie Madoff cause countless financial losses for people who thought he was giving them honest 
advice.  We do not need to protect people like Madoff. 
The Dept. of Labor’s proposal to delay the implementation of the Fiduciary Rule is ill-conceived at 
best.  To implement this Rule is in the best interests of those of us who depend on our investments for 
our retirement.  It is also in the best interests of reputable financial advisors.  I urge you to implement 
the Fiduciary Rule now. DO NOT DELAY 
 
Judith Lynn Yeo 
Ridgway, Colorado 
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